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The Barrie Municipal Non-Profit Housing Corporation (BMNPHC) has been overcharging their Rent-Geared-to-Income (RGI)
tenants’ rent since at least 2020, but probably since 2016 or 2017, since that’s when their current CEO, Mary-Anne Denny-
Lusk arrived. RGI tenants are charged rent based on their income. In 2020, when the pandemic happened, there was a
period of 4-6 months in which no one was allowed to physically go to work. As a result, anyone in receipt of social assistance
was given the max amount they were eligible for. For me, I was in receipt of ODSP and CPP Disability. For ODSP, I was only
eligible for about $850/month. However, during this 4-6 month period, I received around $1300/month from ODSP and around
$1200/month from CPP Disability. Although I have to pay most of it back, the BMNPHC charged me and all their other RGI
tenant's rent based on all these amounts. The BMNPHC won't provide a financial breakdown of how they determined rent
rates for me or for any of their RGI tenants in all of Simcoe County, which is Ontario’s largest County.

I have no idea how much they've stolen. The only way to know how much they've overcharged their thousands of RGI tenants
is if an investigation is launched.

I also have a website: www.FreshFoodWeekly.com, which I’ve posted a lot of evidence and information about this, as well
evidence about another serious matter, which is that the Ontario Ministry of Children, Community and Social Services
(CCSS), as well as Employment & Social Development Canada (ESDC) has blocked thousands of disabled and elderly
residents from receiving regular CPP, CPP Disability, OAS and the GIS. I learned this through FOI requests I sent because I
was doing research for a PSI Foundation grant with Dr. Matthew Orava at the Barrie Family Medicine Teaching Unit
(BFMTU).

I have these matters submitted to the Human Rights Tribunal of Ontario (HRTO), but a lawyer I spoke to last week told me
the HRTO is five years back-logged.
*******************************************************************************************

This is a civil matter and you need to seek advise from a lawyer.
Police are not allowed to become involved in civil disputes.

Reported as police information only.
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No further actions required at this time.
This file can be closed, pending further information.

Sincerely

Jamie Zohr
Police Constable #6056
Operational Services - Alternate Response Unit (ARU)
Barrie Police Service
6056@barriepolice.ca
#705-725-7025 ext. 2608
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